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Wednesday News 

January 25, 2017 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Community Standards 

(352) 751-3912 
 

Community Watch 
(352) 753-0550 

 
Property Management 

(352) 753-4022 
 

Finance Customer Service 
(352) 750-0000 

 
Human Resources 

(352) 674-1905 
 

Public Safety 
(352) 205-8280 

 
Purchasing 

(352) 751-6700 
 

Recreation Administration 
(352) 674-1800 

 
 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

Boone Park 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facility will be closed or have scheduled maintenance: 

 Savannah Center Shuffleboard & Bocce Courts 

The Savannah Center Shuffleboard & Bocce Courts will be closed for resurfacing 
until February 5th.  

 Chula Vista Recreation Center Landscaping  

The landscaping at Chula Vista Recreation Center is currently under renovation.  
At this time, we are not anticipating any court closures.  This project is scheduled 
to be complete March 15th, weather permitting.   

 Mulberry Grove Pickeball Courts 

The Mulberry Grove Pickleball Courts (1-4) will be closed for maintenance 
Monday, January 23rd through January 25th.   Courts 5-8 will be closed January 
27th. 

 

Saddlebrook Village Recreation Center Renovation 

The renovation of the Saddlebrook Recreation Center is now underway!  We are 
currently in the demolition stage of the project.  The foundation and framing of the 
new addition to the billiards room is scheduled to begin this week.  The                  
mechanical, plumbing and electrical rough in stage will begin shortly.   This project 
is on schedule for an opening date in June 2017.  For your safety, please remain out 
of all construction areas.  Please stay tuned to www.DistrictGov.org and future    
Welcome Wednesdays for additional information.  



 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening in Your District 

The District Property Management Department is coordinating with Rainey         
Construction to mill and overlay the Villa roads in VCDD No. 5 and 6 that were not 
previously completed.  The work is scheduled to begin on January 16, 2017 and        
continue through June 2017.   

The District will deliver notices to each home that will be impacted by the work      
approximately 7-10 days in advance, in addition to placing informational signs at the 
entry and exit of each villa which will include the anticipated start and end date of 
the project.   

The timeline may be adjusted due to unforeseen circumstances, including weather.  
If the timeline is adjusted, the informational signs at the villa entry and exits will be 
updated.   

The District thanks you in advance for your cooperation to ensure this is a successful 
project, and encourages you to adhere to the instructions that you will receive in the 
future.   

DISTRICT  VILLA NAME  SCHEDULE 

5  Arlington and Belmont  January 23‐27, 2017 

5  Broyhill and Latrobe  January 30‐February 4, 2017 

5  Rainey and Southern Oak  February 13‐18, 2017 

5  Bailey Ridge, Edgefield, Hickory Grove  February 27‐ March 4, 2017 

5,6  Collington and Oak Bend  March 13‐16, 2017 

5  Lime Grove and Mount Pleasant  March 27‐April 1, 2017 

5,6  Sullivan and Newport  April 10‐15, 2017 

6  Edgewater  April 24‐29, 2017 

6  Lake Shore CoƩages  May 8‐13, 2017 

6  Emmalee and Katherine  May 22‐27, 2017 

6  Oleander and Tanglewood  June 5‐10, 2017 

6  Kaylee and Madison  June 19‐24, 2017 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 

Village Community Development District No. 10 (District) will be adopting its rule to 
Bring About Deed Compliance on February 16, 2017.  Once the rule has been     
adopted, enforcement of deed compliance by the District will become effective 
March 1, 2017 and architectural control becomes effective May 1, 2017. 

 

Prior to the rule being adopted, staff will be hosting public informational sessions   
regarding the new process.  We invite you and request you invite your neighbors to 
attend one of the sessions.  The date, time and location are listed below. 

 

 Friday, February 3, 2017—Eisenhower Recreation Center from 2:00 p.m. – 
4:00 p.m. 

 Tuesday, February 7, 2017—Eisenhower Recreation Center from 9:00 a.m. – 
11:00 a.m.  

 Monday, February 13, 2017—Rohan Recreation Center from 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 
p.m. 

 Wednesday, February 15, 2017—Rohan Recreation Center from 6:00 p.m. – 
8:00 p.m. 

 

It is not necessary for you to call and confirm a date and we look forward to seeing 
you and your neighbors at one of the public information sessions! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Is seeking an alternate committee member for Village         

Community Development District No. 6 
 

Village Community Development District No. 6 is seeking a volunteer to serve as 
an alternate committee member for the Architectural Review Committee 
(ARC).  The applicant must be a full time resident of Village Community               
Development District No. 6 and have lived in The Villages for at least one 
year.  Committee members are recommended to have education and/or experience 
in any of the following areas:  architecture, ability to read site plans, residential/
commercial construction, building management, deed restricted communities, 
landscaping, county code enforcement, etc; however, this is not required.   
The Committee meets weekly, on Wednesdays, for approximately 3 hours (8:00 
a.m. until 11:00 a.m.).  
 
The required attendance for the alternate is to attend an ARC meeting each week 
for four (4) weeks and then monthly thereafter.  The term for the alternate            
committee members is 4 years. 
 
If you are interested in becoming an alternate representative for Village             
Community Development District No. 6, please contact the Community Standards 
Department at 352-751-3912.  For an application, please visit www.DistrictGov.org 
or visit our office at 984 Old Mill Run. 



 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 

 

Scheduled Maintenance of the Orange Blossom Hills Water Tower 
  
Beginning Monday, January 30, 2017 Utility Service Group, A District Contractor, 
will be on site at the Orange Blossom Hills Water Tower in the Lady Lake area of 
The Villages to clean and paint the Water Tower. It is anticipated that the project 
will take approximately four (4) weeks to complete. During this time various      
parking spaces and sections of the golf cart path around the tower will be 
closed.  From January 30th – February 3rd, the pool and area around the pool will 
be closed while the pressure washing of the tower is completed.  Please use caution 
and obey all detour signage during the estimated four (4) week duration of the     
project. 

A Message From... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-Billing is Now Available!! 

E-Billing is now available for your monthly water, sewer, trash and amenity 
bill!  By signing up for E-Bill, we will no longer send you a monthly paper          
statement.  All of the information pertaining to your monthly bill will be emailed to 
the email address you provide.  If you would like to utilize this new billing feature, 
please follow the instructions below.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
email us at utilities@districtgov.org.  You may also call Finance Customer Service 
at (352) 750-0000. 

1.  On www.DistrictGov.org, 
please click on the ‘Sign-up 
for E-Billing’ Quick Link.  

2. Enter the requested information 
and click on ’Sign Up’.    

3. You should receive a confirmation 
email within 7-business days! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know?? 

Sumter County Roundabout Brochure 

The Sumter County Board of County Commissioners in      
cooperation with the Sumter County Sheriff’s Office            
developed an educational guide to navigating the            
roundabouts in Sumter County.  This brochure is located 
on www.DistrictGov.org or can be obtained at the District     
Customer Service Center located at 984 Old Mill Run in 
Lake Sumter Landing.   

Please Join Us!! 

After Hours with the District 

Residents of The Villages have additional opportunities after hours to meet District 
staff to discuss what a unique community you live in!  Your District government 
will be attending the following Market Nights and Farmers Market and we hope to 
see you there:  
     Thursday, January 26, 2017 from 5pm – 9pm at the Lake Sumter Landing 
Market Square for Vendor Market Night 
     Saturday, January 28, 2017 from 9am – 2pm at Brownwood Paddock 
Square for Brownwood Farmer’s Market 

 
Please join us after hours to learn more about the services available to you and to 
take the opportunity to have your questions answered by District staff.  For          
additional information, please contact the District Customer Service Center at 
(352) 753-4508. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by the VHA 


